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From: Patrick Hodaetts 
To: Caitlin Healey-Nash 
Cc: Kate Lockery• Matthew Fletcher 
Subject: RE: Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - Summons to produce (NSWPF22) [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive] 
Date: Tuesday, 11 October 2022 9:31:17 AM 
Attachments: imaae004.onq 

Dear Caitlin 

I am writing by way of response to Summons #22, returnable 12 October. 

I am instructed that a request was made to State Archives for the May 1976 Manly Police Station Exhibit Book, 
however that Exhibit Book was not been able to be located. 

I am instructed that searches in relation to "Mark Stewart" and "Mark Spanswick" were also been conducted on 
various NSWPF systems including EFIMS, COPS, pre-COPS data and E@glei, however no records have been located. 

Accordingly, at this time NSWPF is unable to produce any material responsive to Summons #22. 

Kind regards 

Patrick Hodgetts 
Senior Lawyer 
Office of the General Counsel 
Locked Bag 5102, Parramatta NSW 2124 

NSW Pollee Force 

This email and any attachments may be subject to legal professional privilege and should not be communicated to any third party without the 
consent of the sender. If you are not the named recipient please contact the sender to arrange for the return or destruction of the email. 

From: Caitlin Healey-Nash <Caitlin.Healey-Nash@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 28 September 2022 2:30 PM 
To: Patrick Hodgetts  
Cc: Kate Lockery <Katelockery@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au>, Matthew Fletcher 
<Matthew.Fletcher@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - Summons to produce (NSWPF22) 

Dear Patrick 

I refer to the above Inquiry. 

Please find attached a letter to you of today's date enclosing, by way of service, a summons to produce documents in 
relation to the death of Mark Stewart (NSWPF22) and the statements of Constable Keith Thorns and Constable Ronald 
Fyson. 

Thank you for your ongoing assistance to the Inquiry. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

Kind regards, 
Caitlin 

Caitlin Healey-Nash (she/her) 

Senior Solicitor 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

Chief Secretary's Building 121 M acquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

T 02 9372 8497 E caitl n.healey-nash Ospecia I corn miss' on.nsw.gov.au 

www.specialcommission.nsw.gov.au 

I acknowledge the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout NSW and their continuing connection to the land, 
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culture and community, I pay my respects to Elders past and present. 

All mail is subject to content scanning for possible violation of NSW Police 
Force policy, including the Email and Internet Policy and Guidelines. All NSW 
Police Force employees are required to familiarise themselves with these 
policies, available on the NSW Police Force Intranet. 

This email and any attachments may be confidential and contain privileged information. It 
is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, 
disclose, copy or distribute this communication. Confidentiality or privilege are not 
waived or lost by reason of the mistaken delivery to you. If you have received this message 
in error, please delete and notify the sender. 


